TE WHARE WANANGA O TE UPOKO O TE IKA A MAUIL

-ﬁSVICTORIA

UNIVERSITY OF WELLINGTON

15 May 2017

J. James
By email:

Dear J. James,

Official Information Act Request

I refer to your communication of 11 April 2017 where you requested the following information:

1. In the last financial year, how much did the Vice-Chancellor earn?
I refer you to the report, Remuneration of Public Service and State sector chief executives as at 30

June 2015/16, which provides the information requested:
http://www.ssc.govt.nz/sites/all/files/senior-pay-report-2016.pdf

2. Further, what perks did they receive because of their capacity as Vice-Chancellor? E.g., free
flights, tickets to events, and other significant gifts to their person.

The only “gift” the Vice-Chancellor has received since January 2016 was an invitation from Fairfax
Media to dinner and a rugby match, on 27 August 2016.

Yours sincerely,
Ade Cosl

Annemarie de Castro
Director, Human Resources



